
Important Information for Our Children 

Dear [Children's Names], 

We want to let you know that your mother and I have decided to get a divorce. This decision was 

not easy for us, and we want you to understand that this doesn't change how much we love you. 

Here are some important things to know: 

• We will always be your parents, and we will continue to support you in every way we 

can. 

• You will have time with both of us, and we will work together to make sure you feel 

happy and safe. 

• It's okay to have questions or feel sad; we are here to listen and help you through this. 

We encourage you to share your thoughts and feelings with us anytime. We are ready to help you 

understand this big change. 

We love you very much! 

Love, 

[Parent 1 Name] 

[Parent 2 Name] 


